NEW ZEALAND

FOREIGN AFFAIRS & TRADE

5 February 2018 195 Lambton Quay
Private Bag 18-901
Wellington 6160
New Zealand

Francis Cole _ +64 4 439 8000
fyi-request-6848-46b93902@requests.fyi.org.nz +64 4 472 9596

Dear Francis Cole

I refer to your email of 17 November 2017 in which you request the following under the
Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

"I would like to make the following information requests

1. list of the new zealand delegation (all members) to the Apec summit in Danang -
november 2017

2. List of the new zealand delegation (all members) to the Asean summit in manila -
november 2017

3. Schedule of Foreign minister Winston Peters between november 9th and 15th”

I also refer to your emails of 17 and 18 December 2017 and the Ministry’s reply of
18 December 2017, confirming “"We will treat your request as an Official Information Act
Request from Sunday 17th of December.”

Attached are the documents relevant to your request. Some portions of the documents are
withheld under the following sections of the OIA:
» 6(a): to avoid prejudicing the international relations of the New Zealand
Government;
* 6(d): to avoid endangering the safety of any person; and
e 9(2)(a): to protect individuals’ privacy.

Where the information has been withheld under section 9 of the OIA, no public interest in
releasing the information has been identified that would be sufficient to override the reasons
for withholding it.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek a review of this response by the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

) &’_x

Wendy Adams
for Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade
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